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1221st to Hold Open House in Dexter
AUGUST 27TH 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - The 1221st Transportation Company will host an
Open House at the Dexter National Guard Armory on September 7,

2019 from 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.

The unit will have equipment and weapons on display for the community to touch and ask
questions.

Please join them and support the 1221st!

Refreshments will be served.

The armory is located at 1702 MO-114, Dexter out past the swimming pool at East Park
and the air port.
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